Attentio‘n Pharmacies/Hospice Providers

Effective 12/2/2013 Hospice Patients will have their claims deny with

an NCPDP EC 75 with additional messaging of: PA Required “Hospice

Patient. Please call 208-364-1829 for PA evaluation.” Pharmacies will
need to call the Idaho Clinical Call Center to have the claim evaluated

for proper payment.

Note: Diagnosis codes will no longer be required to be entered on the
claim by the Pharmacy.

If you have any questions please contact the Idaho Clinical Call Center
at 208-364-1829,

Thank You,
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